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71ST Annual Alumni Banquet
Monday, May 1, 2017
White Eagle Restaurant 

6839 N. Milwaukee Avenue, Niles, Illinois

*Please Note New Time: 
5:00 p.m. Cocktails – 6:30 p.m. Dinner

$65.00 Per Person – two tickets for $120.00

100% of the proceeds from the Banquet ticket sales are directed 
to your Alumni Association.  

Sponsor a Brother
Each year, we invite as many Christian Brothers 
as we can, who taught at St. George, to attend 
the banquet as our special guests. If you would 
like to sponsor a Brother’s ticket please indicate 

so on your registration form. Thank you in 
advance for your generosity! 

Anniversary Classes
Before and after dinner, Reunion alumni and guests will be able to purchase drinks and 

catch up with old friends in their classes’ designated room. 
The Class of 1967 will gather in The Karol-Ann Room. 

The Class of 1957 will gather in The Vivian Room.
The Classes of 1952 and 1962 will gather in The Club Room.

Reserve Today
We make every effort to seat you 

with your class. Help us make 
this possible by sending in your 

reservation early. Respond today!
See the registration form on page 3. 
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Stop by the St. George Website!
Want to stay up to date with the latest alumni news and events? Visit the official St. George website 

at www.saintgeorgehs.com for information about this year’s banquet, the Annual Alumni Golf Outing, 
Sportswear, and much more! 

MARCH 2017

New to the Banquet: a complimentary, secured coat check, 

immediately to the left of The White Eagle’s main (south) entrance

Remember your relatives and friends, both living and deceased with the St. LaSalle Auxiliary and Memorial.
Those enrolled share in the daily prayers & good works of the Christian Brothers and their lay partners.

Auxiliary & Memorial products are available at no initial cost to you.
At the time of use, there is a suggested offering to help cover the cost of shipping/handling.

Offerings can be ordered online at www.cbmidwest.org, by mail, or over the phone.
To request a brochure detailing all of our offerings, please call (630) 323-3725.

S A I N T  L A  S A L L E
AUXILIARY & MEMORIAL

De La Salle Christian Brothers of the Midwest
Remember & Honor Those Special to You

Rare 1927 St. George Dedication Book Found
Former faculty member Peter Gilmour recently discovered a copy of the 1927 Dedication Souvenir 
Book of St. George High School. This 64 page book contains 39 photographs of the school, first 
faculty, and the first class of students. Also included in this book are biographies of St. George and 

St. John Baptist De La Salle, articles on the initiative to establish 
the school, and on the identity of the Christian Brothers. Ads 
from local businesses, the architect of the school, and various 
suppliers of the school’s equipment also appear.

A reprint of this book will also be available to 
St. George Alumni for $20 (includes postage and handling). 

To reserve a copy, send a check to Peter Gilmour, 
1322 W. Arthur Avenue, Chicago, IL 60626.



Salute to Rene Pelletier ‘65

Save the date! 
Watch for your invitation! For more information, call the alumni office 

at 630-323-3725 or go online to www.saintgeorgehs.com 

In appreciation for all Rene has done for the Alumni 
Association the Alumni Office is pleased to share a few special 
notes honoring his service from a few of our fellow Dragons.

He always lights up the room 

with his enthusiasm and good 

cheer.  He helps carry the spirit 

of St. George on into the future.  

Rene Pelletier indeed bleeds 

Blue and White.

- Brother Tom Hetland ‘65

Rene is an enthusiastic Board 
member of the St. George Alumni Association.  Even though Rene is in Arizona he fully participates in each and every meeting.  Being fairly new to the alumni association, I have not had as much contact with Rene as have other long time members of the Board.  I do know that he also was very involved in starting up the St. George golf outings and improving the outings each and every year.

- Ron Steigerwald ‘61

No matter how difficult the 

task Rene always found a 

rainbow at the end! His 

commitment to family, friends 

and especially the men from 

St. George is tops in my book!

- Skip Braband ‘65

Thank you Rene 
for all you do!
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Looking for a gift for an old 
classmate or maybe a new golf polo 
for summer? Look no further! Choose 
from polos, hats, sweaters, and zip-
up jackets. To see the full selection of 
items, go to www.saintgeorgehs.com.

Orders can be place by phone by 
calling Samantha VenHuizen at 630-
323-3725, ext. 220 or in person the 
day of the Annual Alumni Banquet 
on May 1.

Orders typically take 6 weeks in order 
to ensure the best embroidery and 
precision. 

Stock up on St. George Sportswear! 

Annual Alumni Golf Outing!

September 11, 2017
Old Orchard Country Club

ST. GEORGE ALUMNI Banquet Registration Form
Register ONLINE at www.saintgeorgehs.com or clip and mail to:

Saint George Alumni Association, Christian Brothers, 7650 S County Line Road, Burr Ridge, IL 60527

Name:_______________________________________________________ 	 Year of Graduation:__________________________

Phone:_______________________________________________________ 	  Email:	 _____________________________________ 	

o	 Sign me up for the Banquet:__________________________________________________________________________
	 (if you order more than one, please let us know the names and years of the others -Thanks!)

	 Guests Names Attending:____________________________________________________________________________

	 Please send _____ ticket(s) at $65 each (2 for $120)	 $_____________________

o	 I’d like to sponsor a Brother. Enclosed is 	 $_____________________

	 Brothers Name:______________________________________________________________________________________
	 (Let us know his name and we’ll give him your regards!)

o	 Here is an extra contribution to help support the Brothers. 	 $_____________________
	 • Support the Christian Brothers in their ministry of teaching
	 • Care for the retired Brothers
	 • Share the Lasallian tradition with our teachers and lay partners

All checks should be made payable to the Christian Brothers of the Midwest.

Your ticket of $150 includes:
•	S hotgun start at 11:30am	 •	S cramble format
•	 18 holes with cart	 •	 Lunch on the green
•	D inner (cash bar) following golf

Under the direction of our co-chairmen Don Geist ’66, Ed Gleason ’55, and Dennis LaLiberty ‘55, 
Greg O’Brien ’69, Pat Savage–St. Mel ’62, and Ron Steigerwald ’61 this year’s golf outing is sure to be 
another great success! Over the past nine years, the golf out has raised over $300,000 to support the 
Christian Brothers of the Midwest.


